February 10, 2015

Chair Witt and members of the House Committee on Agricultural and Natural Resources

HB 2534: Directs Fish and Wildlife Commission to adopt rules prohibiting use of drones for angling or
hunting.

Traditional Archers of Oregon Of Course supports adoption of rules prohibiting the use of dronesfor
angling or hunting. One of the guiding principles of TAO is the promotion of "fair chase" through limits
of technology use in archery seasons.

Thank you for your continued support toward enhancing Oregon's Fish and Wildlife resources!

Sincerely,
Kevin Thompson, Salem Oregon
President, Traditional Archers of Oregon

cc: Mike Treat, Tigard Oregon
Field Governor, Traditional Archers of Oregon

cc: Board of Directors, Traditional Archers of Oregon



